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Scriptures for
Sunday, August 28

Jeremiah 2:4-13

Psalm 81:1, 10-16
Hebrews 13:1-8, 15-16
Luke 14:1, 7-14

In Our Thoughts
& Prayers

Betty Murphy

Ruth Roeber

The McDermott family
Johanna Willis

Nita Kleier

Jean Jennings’ family
Emille Walden

Kelly Montana

Lynda Jaeger

Kittie Dupps

Skip Dixon & Family
Ron Carlin

Ella Grace Marksberry

AUGUST 21, 2022

Worship Services

Join us for in person services at our new location at

710 Western Reserve Rd., Crescent Springs, KY. You can also worship with
us online via Facebook Live, or by joining the conference call. Worship
services begin at 11:15 am.

Joint Worship with Crescent Springs Presbyterian Church
Our August "Joint Worship" with Crescent Springs Presbyterian Church will
be on Sunday, August 28 at 10:30 am in the COF space.

Ice Cream Social

We're bringing back one of our favorite Community of Faith events, the Ice
Cream Social! Join us Sunday, August 28 2-4 pm for ice cream and
fellowship. Anyone interested in helping plan the event or make ice cream
should let Rev. Sharon know!

Donations for Johanna Willis & RideCincinnati

On Sept 17, 2022, Johanna Willis will be participating in RideCincinnati, a
bike ride to raise money for cancer research. She has registered to ride 50
miles. To donate, please go to: https://ridecincinnati.org/rider/2241.

Buckhorn Disaster Offering Announcement

Buckhorn Children and family Services state their mission as:

The mission of Buckhorn Children & Family Services is to provide a
sanctuary of health, healing, and hope for at-risk children, youth, and
families.

Unfortunately, that mission is in jeopardy, due to the disastrous flooding in
their area of eastern Kentucky. Several of their buildings have been
severely damaged, several of their staff have lost their homes and all their
possessions, and the Buckhorn Elementary School has also been heavily
damaged and has had to delay opening for the new school year.

COF has supported Buckhorn for many years with our Christmas gifts and
donations, as well as our prayers. Most of you know that Jack Kleier has
been on the Buckhorn Board of Directors for decades.

Please consider a gift of cash or a gift card to Buckhorn, through
Community of Faith, sometime in the next 2-3 weeks. You can put a check
in the offering plate made out to Community of Faith (with “Buckhorn” in the
memo line), donate online through the church, or pick up gift cards to
Walmart, Target, or Lowes. The gift cards can be given directly to Jack, or
to Bill Lindsay, Treasurer.


https://www.google.com/maps/search/710+Western+Reserve+Rd.+Crescent+Springs,+KY?entry=gmail&source=g

